
From: Zafar, Marzia 
Sent: 10/4/2012 10:32:30 AM 
To: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: Re: are you in LA? 

Hi 
Yes, I am in LA at our annual diversity en banc. If you are in the area (USC), let's catch up. 
As far the bread, I love bread! I got the bread from Bi-Rite on 18th street in the mission; it's 
called SemiFreddo 

Marzia 

On Oct 4, 2012, at 10:10 AM, "Doll, Laura" <LRDD@pg e.com> wrote: 

Wanted to catch up with you, AND wanted to find out what was that great bread 
we had at Brian's dinner . . . 

PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy. 
To learn more, please visit 
http://www.pae.com/about/companv/privacv/customer/ 
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